
TOWN OF COOPERSTOWN 
 

Notice of Town Board Meeting on the Pleasant 

Road Bridge Project 
www.townofcooperstown.com 

 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Town Board will be meeting on April 8,

 
2016 

at 9:30 am at the Pleasant Road Bridge. They will be discussing the 

proposed bridge width, guardrail and construction schedule for the new 

structure.  

 

Dated this 7th day of April, 2016. Posted about 8:00 p.m. 

 
Meeting notice posted or published as follows: [posted at the town hall and town website] 

 

Susan Kornely, Clerk 
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